
EATON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

MONTHLY MEETING 
May 4, 2021 

 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 
7:00 p.m. by Chairman White on Tuesday May 4, 2021. 
 
Present were, Chairman Kenny White, Supervisor Abe Kukuchka, Supervisor/Road Master Paul 
Rowker, Secretary Jennifer Harvey, Treasurer Diana Patton and Bob Baker. 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form.  With no corrections needed, 
Chairman White made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Supervisor Kukuchka. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT: 
 
Chairman White accepted the Financial Report and discussed the allocation of $152,000 for 
paving projects, with which Treasurer Patton agreed. 
 
ZONING OFFICER REPORT: 
 
Chairman White presented the report. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Assessors’ changes were noted. An agreement with TASD was agreed upon and signed, to 
share fees and costs in the case of Walmart’s Assessment Appeal. A letter from PA State 
Historic Site Preservation was read. The packet from the planning commission for Dymond 
Terrace was discussed and sent back with questions. The Zoning Officer will look at Overfields. 
Fords Construction permit was discussed. A fire Hydrant will be installed using grant money on 
Hunter Highway. Supervisor Rowker laid out the intended road projects, which the treasurer did 
approve. Bob Baker inquired about the current progress with Roadside Rest, with Supervisor 
Rowker stating that the project is still waiting for final approval, and Supervisor Kukuchka adding 
that it remains open for fishing. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer D. Harvey 
Eaton Township Secretary 


